
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  Couples may 
be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

Our Parish Bulletin 
6th Sunday of Easter 

May 21st, 2017 
 

 
  Blessed Sacrament Church                      St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 

Sunday, May 21st - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Lucien St. Hilaire 

requested by Denise Gervais 
Tuesday, May 23rd - No mass 
Wednesday, May 24th - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Mass intention for Derek 

Trudeau 
Thursday, May 25th - 7:00 p.m. – St. François Xavier – Mass intention for Doreen 

Abraham requested by the Knights of Columbus 
Friday, May 26th - 3:30 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Mass 
 2:30 p.m. – Adoration   
Saturday, May 27th - 9:30 a.m. – St. Eustache Church  
Sunday, May 28th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Gilbert Menard requested 

by Fernand and Roger Menard 
 
Church Cleaners: Elie (May 15 – May 27) – Bob & Jeanine Whitechurch 
 St. Eustache (May 22 – Jun 3) – Lucien Lachance and Vic Beaudin families  

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, 
Roger Menard, Danny Gusnowsky, Linda Stewart, Robert Boudreau, Louise McKay 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be 
sick and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

Saint-Malo Catholic Camps: For youth aged 5 to 17 years old.  Archery, mountain biking, 
canoeing, beach time, sports, campfires, music, drama, and also prayer time and spiritual formation.  
We are the only Catholic sleepover camp in Manitoba offered in English and French.  $50 discount 
before May 31.  Register online at www.stmalocamps.net  There are also job opportunities for those 
14 years and older. 
See more information at www.stmalocamps.net or email camps@catholicway.net, or phone 204-
347-5396. 



Rose Sunday: The Knights of Columbus will be offering rose stickers following today’s mass.  All 
proceeds from your donations will be sent to Prairie Pro-Life.  Suggested donation is $2.00. 

~~~~~~~~ 
Knights of Columbus meeting: Thursday, May 25th at St. François Xavier.  Mass at 7:00 p.m. 
immediately followed by the meeting. 

~~~~~~~~ 
Cartier Hamper Fund needs your help!  We have a 10 cubic foot freezer that we 
need somewhere to store year round.  We would need to be able to plug the freezer in for about 2 - 
3 weeks per year, late November to mid December.  If you have a little  space to spare please give 
us a call: Jeanine or Bob Whitechurch 204-353-2360. 

~~~~~~~~ 
The Synod Commission Reports 
The Archdiocese of Winnipeg Synod Secretariat is pleased to announce that the Second Phase of 
preparations for the Synod of the Archdiocese of Winnipeg is nearing completion. 
The nine Focus Commissions met several times over the last few months to generate draft reports 
for consideration and response from any and all of the faithful of the Archdiocese of Winnipeg. 
Parishioners are invited to read any or all of the reports listed below and are also encouraged to 
discuss the various themes with church groups, family and friends and may consider making a joint 
response. 
Please send your comments or suggestions in response to the content of the draft reports 
via email to jcoyne@archwinnipeg.ca by June 15, 2017. 
The responses that are received will be returned to each of the nine Focus Commissions and will 
become part of each of the Focus Commissions' final reports that will form the basis for the Synod's 
next phase, the General Sessions. 
The nine draft reports are available at the Archdiocese website and  are in .pdf form and can be 
viewed online or printed. For those without access to a printer, please request printed copies of the 
desired report(s) from your parish. 
 


